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October 3, 2024

Dear CBJ Families,
  
This afternoon, campus administrators were made aware of a possible weapon on campus. The student was
identified and taken to the principal’s office.  The GCCISD Police Department was informed of the incident and
began an investigation. The investigation has been completed and has been found to be unsubstantiated. 

As a reminder, weapons of any kind (real or fake) are prohibited on school property. This is a Level III offense
that may result in a student being suspended or placed in In-School Suspension (ISS) or a Disciplinary
Alternative Education Program (DAEP). 

As we delve into the school year, we want to remind our students of the importance of adhering to the district’s
Student Code of Conduct, which can be found in the 2024-2025 Student Handbook.  Student behavior is just as
important on campus as it is off campus. If students are found to be in violation of the Student Expectations
and/or Standards of Conduct, disciplinary actions may be taken.

It is our duty to ensure our students and staff are safe on school premises; which also includes our school buses.
We urge our students to make sound choices as it pertains to their education and their behavior in the district
and report any concerns they might have to a teacher or administrator.  Students can anonymously report
information to the Crimestoppers using the P3 campus application also allows students to report information to
their campus administrators.  If you see something, say something.

Sincerely,
  
 Dr. Roger Cardona
 Cedar Bayou Junior School Principal

https://www.parentsquare.com/schools/23418/users

